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One of a kind Tribal Governance Masters degree program

The Tribal Governance track of the Master of Public Administration (MPA) program at the Evergreen State College is now accepting applications for the 2006-08 cohort.  Review of applications will begin in late February.
The Tribal MPA program was established in cooperation with northwest tribal leaders.  It is designed to provide current and future tribal leaders with the knowledge and skills necessary to work successfully in Indian Country.  The course work focuses on structures, processes and issues specific to tribal governments.  The content is designed to improve understanding of the space where tribal and non-tribal governments intersect, the history of those relationships, and the path to future mutual benefit.  No other program in the country is designed to meet this need.

“The graduates of the Master of Public Administration – Graduate Program in Tribal Governance will be uniquely qualified to make a real difference in their communities.  I am proud to have helped secure the resources that enabled this program to become part of Evergreen’s curriculum.” – Senator Patty Murray (D-Wash.)

This program is designed to fit into the schedules of working people.  There are four intensive, on-campus, weekend sessions each quarter, with readings and internet communication in the time between.  The first cohort of students started in the fall of 2002.  As of this coming spring, the program will have graduated more than 35 students, most of them from local tribes.  

To request information about the Tribal Governance MPA, contact: 

Mike McCanna

Associate Director - Tribal MPA

360-867-6202

mccannam@evergreen.edu

